Dear Katherine:

We are pleased to award you Manpower’s prestigious Tiffany Award. The Tiffany is
reserved for those Manpower employees who have demonstrated exceptional service
to customers and co-workers. Your help in the Manpower-Southpark office over the
last few months has been invaluable in helping us through the growth our office has
been experiencing. We are pleased to have had you work with us, and hope that you
will call Manpower if you ever need to work temporary again.

Thank you again for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Hall
Branch Supervisor
Manpower International

cc: Shirley Sanders, Branch Manager
Camden Bobek, District Manager
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